
 

 

 
4th April 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 30th April 2025 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Year 9 Parents’ Evening to be held on Wednesday 
30th April 2025. As a school, we place great value on the communication with our 
parents/carers and students. ClassCharts is our tool for doing this on a daily basis with staff 
adding ‘points’ for attitude and behaviour in and out of lessons, as well as homework 
completion and its quality. You will have also received Review Points in November and March, 
as well as Choices evening in January. This evening is the next opportunity for you to discuss 
your child’s progress and is your last opportunity before decisions, regarding key stage 4 
choices, are made in May. We encourage students to attend with you so that they are part of 
the conversation about their progress and future studies in school. 
 
We are pleased that we can offer this event physically in school, in person, with your child’s 
teachers. Appointments can be made via our School Cloud appointment booking software. 
The system opens at 8pm on Friday 4th April and will close on Tuesday 29th April at midnight. 
Appointments will be available between 4pm and 6.30pm and all appointments are 5 minutes 
in length. To ensure as many parents/carers/students can see as many staff as possible, we 
would ask you to make one appointment per teacher if your child has the same teacher for 
two different subjects. The staff member will be able to prioritise the discussion points, 
where needed, in the time available if this is the case. If you are unable to attend this evening, 
we would also ask you let us know this through the School Cloud system.  
 
Please visit: https://maidenhillschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. You 
can log in by completing the requested details on screen. A short guide on how to make 
appointments is included with this letter. All log in information is based on the details we 
hold on our system. The most common error is the incorrect title used such as 
Miss/Mrs/Ms. Please note you will only be able to make appointments for teachers your 
child is taught by, however you still may see all events listed once logged in. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 30th April and ask that if driving to event you are 
considerate of our neighbours when parking.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss S Martin 
Assistant Head Teacher 

https://maidenhillschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/

